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Dear Sir, Dear Madam,
We hereby confirm the reception of your email addressed to Executive Vice-President 
Margrethe Vestager.
Best regards,
Cabinet Vestager Team

From: @businesseurope.eu>
Sent: Friday, May 13, 2022 3:58 PM
To: CAB VESTAGER CONTACT <Margrethe-Vestager-contact@ec.europa.eu>
Cc: (CAB-VESTAGER) < @ec.europa.eu>;Q

@businesseurope.eu>; | @businesseurope.eu>
Subject: invitation to EVP Vestager- BusinessEurope's CEOs Dialogue 2022 - Thursday 10 
November
Dear Vice-President,
Please find attached an invitation letter signed by BusinessEurope President Pierre 
Gattaz and inviting you for our annual CEOs Dialogue
Event, taking place physically on Thursday 10 November 2022 in Brussels at the 
Berlaymont.
Best regards,
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